
From: Jon Herskovits
To: Jeremy Sonnier
Subject: Re: Landowner Approval - Jeff Drohan #23-1 P&A
Date: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 1:30:00 PM

Jeremy 

Yes I give Civitas permission to enter my land and plug the Jeff Rohan well. 

Jon Herskovits 
Manager
The Farm Investments LLC

On Mar 27, 2024, at 12:05 PM, Jeremy Sonnier <jsonnier@civiresources.com>
wrote:

﻿
Jon
 
Thank you for taking the time to discuss the Jeff Drohan 23-1 Re-Entry P&A project. To
complete our permit submittals, Civitas Resources, Inc. respectfully asks your
permission to enter your property known as Adams County Parcel # 0181900000246 –
owned by The Farm Investments, LLC to re-plug and abandon the Jeff Drohan #23-1
well (API# 05-001-06895). Please reply to this email with your approval or let me know
if you have additional questions or concerns. I’ll keep you advised as we move through
the permitting process and scheduling. Thanks again!
 
Jeremy Sonnier
Surface Land Advisor
Direct 303.312.8164 | Cell 337.303.7516

555 17th Street | Suite 3700 | Denver, CO | 80202
www.civitasresources.com | NYSE: CIVI
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